Longleaf School Advisory Council Seeking Members for Monthly Meetings

The Longleaf School Advisory Council provides parents, teachers, and the community an opportunity to actively participate in the development of educational priorities, assessment of the schools' needs and development of a School Improvement Plan (SIP) and to positively impact student achievement by empowering the community and school personnel to be involved in shared decision making.

Membership in this Council is by election. Elections shall take place annually, at the beginning of the school year and members will serve for a term of one year. The constituency of the Council shall be the parents/guardians of students attending Longleaf Elementary, employees of Longleaf Elementary, and members of the community.

The SAC Committee is comprised of the following:

- 1. The principal, a permanent member of the Council
- 2. Teachers (elected by teachers)
- 3. Education support employees (elected by education support employees)
- 4. Parents/guardians (elected by parents/guardians)
- 5. Community members, minimum of 1 (nominated by principal or a council member)

Our officers are elected by the SAC committee in the spring for the upcoming year. The officers for the 2020-21 school year are: Eddy Lynn Kledzik -Co-Chair, Ruth Singer- Co-Chair, Barbara Jaynes - Secretary, and Farah Shakoorian - Treasurer.

The SAC committee meets the first Wednesday of each month from 4:00-5:00 PM. In the past we met in the media center. This year we are meeting through the Zoom platform until permission is granted for us to resume face-to-face meetings.

If you are interested in being on our SAC committee, please email Eddy Lynn Kledzik your name and a couple sentences for us to include in the SAC ballot to elect this year's members by August 26. Members will be voted on prior to the first SAC meeting of the year on September 2nd.

August 26 - Potential membership names and bios due to Eddy Lynn Kledzik kledzik.eddy@brevardschools.org

August 28 - SAC Membership ballots will be available to parents/guardians for voting

September 1 - SAC Membership voting closes

September 2 - SAC Membership meeting via Zoom. The link to participate in the Longleaf SAC Meetings is: https://brevardschools-org.zoom.us/i/88006179887